
Jefferson County Commission 

Notice of Special Session  

The Jefferson County Commission will be holding a special session on Monday, May 13, 
2024 beginning at 9:30 a.m. in the County Commission meeting room located on the 

basement floor of the Old Charles Town Library at 200 E. Washington St., Charles Town, 
WV.  

The purpose of this special session is to consult with the West Virginia Secretary of State’s 
Office regarding the appointment process for the Shepherdstown District and Harpers Ferry 

District commission vacancies and discuss the vacancy and appointment issues. 

By Order of the Jefferson County Commission 

Steve Stolipher, President 


